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We are pleased to inform you that the Research Committee of Frederick 
Institute of Technology has unanimously adopted the principles of the 
“European Charter for Researchers” and the “Code of Conduct for the 
Recruitment of Researchers”. The research policy of Frederick Institute of 
Technology will be in line with the guidelines of both the Charter and the 
Code. We hope that in this way we will contribute to the materialisation of 
European Union’s initiatives for research career development and mobilisation 
of European researchers.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Michael Frederickou 
Director 
 

 


